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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
I hope that you had a lovely Easter break. Thank you for sending in
photos and information about what you have been doing. The
Facilities & Estates Team have been busy over the holiday period
coordinating improvements to the playground area. 

The outdoor shelter and sensory panels funded by MASKS and the
William Harding Charity have been installed, and were explored by
many students on their first day back. The timing was pertinent as
students were using it to stay dry this week!

On a less positive note, Yvonne, our school nurse, has been informed
that Norovirus has had a resurgence. This is not meant to panic
anyone and we have not seen this in school, but to alert you that we
will continue to be cautious in sending home students who have
diarrhoea, and or vomiting, to help reduce the risk of spreading.
 

Have a good weekend.

 Rhonda Gosney

CLASS UPDATES

SIGNS OF THE WEEK

It has been great having all the students back and
getting into the swing of things in Willow Class. We

are learning about shapes in Maths, all the students
really enjoyed learning about the circle shape. We

looked at different items that are circular in shape in
everyday life like; wheels on the bus, as well as

creating art with circles and drawing them in the
sand. Some students even got to go around the

school identifying things that are circular shaped and
took photos. They will learn more shapes as the term

goes on. It will be a fun and engaging term.

Willow Class

Maple Class

Maple Class have had a wonderful start to the new
term after returning from the Easter break. Everyone

has settled back in brilliantly and were full of
enthusiasm as they dived into our exciting new topic

—Transport! One of the highlights so far has been
dressing up as train drivers. The students loved

stepping into character with their hats and jackets,
and imagining as train drivers. To add to the fun,

they also created their very own train tickets, which
they enjoyed scanning and checking with their

classmates in a playful and educational role-play
activity. It’s been fantastic to see so much creativity

and teamwork already, and this is just the beginning.
We’re looking forward to a fun and engaging term
ahead, packed with more hands-on learning and

joyful experiences!



Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Stocklake Park School, Stocklake, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP
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SCHOOL CALENDAR WELL DONE DENYSE! COMPLETING THE
BRIGHTON MARATHON TO RAISE
MONEY FOR DRIVE DECK
Thank you - £1,870 was raised for Drive
Deck!

I’d like to thank everyone who supported
me through the Brighton Marathon, those
who donated and also those who
travelled to Brighton to support in person.
The weather was certainly nicer for you
than me! I enjoyed every single mile and
did not want the experience to end. I
stopped to say hello to everyone  who
came along for the journey, did the YMCA
in the garden of the local supporters and
generally just had a blast without hitting
a wall. I hear Bradley is signing up next
year! Anyone who has ever thought of
doing a marathon, I say go for it. I will
keep the page open for one more week
for those who wanted to wait to see if I
actually finished before donating  click
here. And I will leave you with my cheesy
finishing photo…

Tuesday 29  Aprilth

International Dance Day

Monday 12  to 16  Mayth th

Sports Day Week

Wednesday 21  Mayst

Electric Umbrella

Friday 23  May - Half Termrd

Half Term Holiday: 26th to 30th May
School closes Friday 23rd May at 3.15pm and re-

opens on Monday 2nd June at 9.00am 

Monday 2  Junend

Students return to School

Thursday 5  June th

World Environment Day - Upcycling/Washing up toys

Friday 20  June th

Summer Jam (Saturday 21st World Music Day)

Wednesday 9  Julyth

Electric Umbrella

Friday 18  Julyth

Prom

Wednesday 23  July - Last day of Termrd

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING FOR NEXT HALF TERM:

The Arbor school meals ordering window WILL OPEN ON
FRIDAY 2ND MAY to order all school meals for the next
half term (Monday 2nd June to Wednesday 23rd July)
The meal ordering window for next half term WILL CLOSE
AT 12NOON ON MONDAY 12TH MAY

https://www.justgiving.com/page/denyse-craig-1?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL
https://www.justgiving.com/page/denyse-craig-1?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL

